
THE GEN ASK, SEEK, KNOCK

Verse of the Week

A message from Mrs Lincolne 

“May the God of hope fill you with all
joy and peace as you trust in him, so
that you may overflow with hope by
the power of the Holy Spirit.”
Romans 15:13

Prayer Points
Thank God for the wonderful
term break staff and students
were able to have. 

Thank God for such a
successful ski trip and the new
skills that were learnt and
memories that have been
made.  

Pray for the term ahead and
that students would remain
focused, enthusiastic and
committed to their work. 
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Week 1 - Term 3 - 2022 Imagine that you want a glass of water and you just
stand in the kitchen waiting for it to appear without
asking a person nearby to get you one. Or consider
that you have lost your wallet and you just stand in
one spot, waiting for it to reappear. And what if you
go to visit a neighbour, and just stand at the front
door without knocking, hoping the door will open by
itself. None of these scenarios make sense. They
require some sort of action on your part.

In the Bible we read about asking, seeking and
knocking in Matthew 7, and on the surface it seems
that God will give us whatever we want. But what it
is really saying is this; to receive something, ask; to
find something, seek; and to get the door opened,
knock! So if you see others who have received, or
have found or have had the door opened to them, it
means they have been asking, seeking or
knocking in the first place. Things won’t just land in
our lap, it requires faith in action on our part. Jesus
says this, “For everyone who asks receives; the one
who seeks finds; and to the one who knocks, the
door will be opened.”



STUDENT OF THE WEEK
Kinder
Nicholas Barreto -
for listening to and following instructions with a
happy heart and working hard to complete his
goals.

Prep
Charlie Tabuyo -
for a great first week at Geneva!

Year 1
Frances Wicks - 
for her politeness and cheerful cooperativeness
each day.

Year 2
Millicent O'Neill - 
for being a good example of the golden rule.

Year 3
Mia Saltmarsh - 
for showing great work ethic during class time. 

Year 4
Jaxon Allen - 
for improved listening skills and following
instructions.

Year 5
Cedar Roberts -
for his hard work to catch up, great attitude and
saying his verse.

EMPLOYEE OF THE WEEK PARENT SURVEY
Tomorrow is the final day for input
in our 2022 Geneva Parent Survey.
Survey links were text to all parents
in the school holidays. We thank
you in advance for you
contribution, ideas and feedback. 

This week we recognise and thank:

Narelle Gandini - for her wonderful
work during the holidays preparing
for the new school term.

Year 6
Zinnia Mitchell -
for a great start to Geneva! 

Year 7
Jesse Smith - 
for making a concerted effort in catching up
on work that was missed during Term 2, as
well as having a great attitude about it!

Year 8
Ruby Higginson - 
For showing encouragement to others and for
being a good friend.

Year 9
Elise Carman - 
for doing an amazing amount of math
modules in the holidays.

Year 10
Grace Walters-Simpson -
showing endurance & stickability at a new skill
(snowboarding) and doing it well.

Year 11/12 
Rachael Robertson - 
for her hard-working and effective
participation in the Work Readiness Social
Enterprise Project



INFORMATION
SCHOOL PHOTOS

PET PICTURES

NEW STUDENTS

To build excitement for our
upcoming Book Fair we would love
to see pictures of your favourite
pet! We have started a display in
the office lobby to feature all of
your furry, or not so furry friends.
If you would like to have your pet
included in the display, please
email your picture to
frontoffice@geneva.tas.edu.au or
text it to the school text number
0490 455 617. We will print it out
and add to the display! 

Last term all students were supplied their individual
School Photos order form by MSP Photography. These
envelopes contain your child’s individual SHOOT KEY and
information for placing an order. Our School Photo Day is
Wednesday, August 10th (Week 3 of Term 3).

Important Information
• Order & Payment Options: Cash orders are to be placed
in the envelope, sealed and returned to the class teacher
prior to school photo day. Alternatively, orders can be
placed online via the information provided on the
envelope, online orders are open until Wednesday,
August 11th.
• A discount may be available if ordering online!
• If you have lost your child’s online SHOOT KEY please
contact the front office on 6426 1053 or via email to
frontoffice@geneva.tas.edu.au. Due to privacy reasons
SHOOT KEYS can only be provided to parents/guardians.
• Sibling Photos: If you would like to have sibling photos
taken you may request an order form from the front
office.
• Please DO NOT place envelopes inside one another.
• Photos will not be printed for late orders, or orders
without payment.

We have four new families that have joined
us this term! We pray that they have all had
a great start to their time here at Geneva, if
you see them around please make a friend!

Charlie - Prep
Esther - Year 5
Zinnia - Year 6

William - Year 6
Nazareth - Year 9 

TIME & TALENT AUCTION
We are excited to announce that our
annual Time & Talent Auction is back
for 2022 and will be held on Friday, 
 September 2nd! Please keep checking
the GEN for more information as the
event gets closer. Mark it on your
calendar - it is a very fun night! 



WEEK 1 PHOTOS



2022 SKI TRIP



2022 SKI TRIP






